
“Children with Hair Loss” 
Do you have hair to spare? 

 
Thank you for your interest in the 19th annual hair cutting drive. It will be 

held on Friday, June 23, 2023 at Castleton Elementary School from 8:10 – 8:30.  
Everybody (students and community members) is welcome to participate as long as 
you have minimum of 8 - 10” of hair to donate.     
 

Please meet in room 104 on the first floor at 7:40 to get your clean, DRY, and 
combed hair measured and pony tailed.   
 

Hair styling will not be provided after the donation.  All students will need to 
return to their designated school program following the assembly. Students will not 
be permitted to leave school during regular hours to get their hair styled, as that will 
be considered an unexcused absence. Just remember that Friday is a half day of 
school for students as you set your hair styling appointments. 
 
Please fill out and return the hair cutting permission slip below to Mrs. Herron at 
CES. 
 
Thank you for your donation!!!!! 
Stacy Herron 
CES Speech Language Pathologist 
732-7755 
sherron@schodack.k12.ny.us 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
__ I give permission for my child ____________________ to participate in the 
Children with Hair Loss hair cutting drive at CES with Mrs. Herron on June 23, 
2023. 
 
__ I agree to the above conditions that my child will not be able to leave during 
school hours to get her/his hair styled. 
 
__ I give permission for photography by school personnel to be shared electronically 
for school purposes (i.e., Facebook, website, newspaper).  
 
Signed:  ____________________________________________________ 
 
Relationship to Child: ________________________________________ 
 
Date: ______________________________________________________ 
 
Please return this permission slip to Mrs. Herron at CES. 


